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Dear all on Senate Committee on Energy and Environment.   

Ban of diesel is the wrong stance.  Diesel is a clean fuel if run through emission 

systems as the new Class A and Class B trucks are currently.  Jets that land at all 

airports operate on a grade of diesel called Jet A or similar. Are we going to stop 

airplanes from coming to Oregon.  This needs to be thought through before half 

assing a bill through.  While we are all concerned about the air and emissions, the 

war in Ukrane generates huge amounts of waste as well as south and central 

america and africa.  Texas is generating billions of dollars embracing fuel, while 

Oregon could do the same and utilize the income to correct issues in state.   


